January 19, 2017
Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA  98502-5964

RE:
Lewis River Telephone Company

Replacement Page for Obsolete Services - UT-170007
To whom it may concern:
Please find enclosed the following tariff page:

WN U-2

Schedule 15
Second Revised Sheet S-26
The purpose of this amended filing is to make suggested revisions which were brought to our attention by commission staff.
Please replace the tariff sheets originally filed on January 4, 2017 with the revised sheet enclosed while maintaining the proposed effective date of February 3, 2017.
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Kris A. Groth
Senior Tariff Administrator
Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186
Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan


